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A summary of Leiden Communications 133-144 presented at the 3rd International Conference on Refrigeration, Washington-Chicago, September-October 1918 (how did the participants travel during WWI?).  It represents a fascinating and eloquent personal narrative of the activities at Leiden from 1911 to 1918.  For example, Onnes acknowledges on p. 50, footnote 1), the financial contributions of an American utility company to the work at Leiden.  And go to page 60 and read Onnes' "ectasy" regarding the initial measurements on Hg in 1911. 
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